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30.01.2024


Dear Parent/Carers

Homework
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you to those who contributed to the homework survey in the Autumn term, following the feedback from this we have re organised and hopefully simplified the homework process. 
Homework timetables have now been created and will be shared in form rooms, on the website and attached to this letter. The homework timetable states what homework comes out each week. 
Homework is not compulsory but is actively encouraged to help your child make sustained progress and embed learning outside of the classroom. Pupils will be able to gain above and beyond marks for any homework completed. 
Homework will be set online and in paper copy, this will depend on the subject and activity. If accessing technology is an issue please let us know as we have facilities in school for pupils to access. 
In the first instance if there are issues with the homework please contact the subject teacher, if you require more support please let myself know. 
We will be trialing this until the summer term, thank you to those parent’s/carers who have agreed to be part of the focus group and if anyone else would like to feedback please do so. 
Thanks,
Mrs Sarah Anderson Garrett
Manor Academy
T: 0161 532 3251
sgarrett@manoracademysale.org
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